Royal Thai Consulate-General
Osaka

Royal Thai Consulate-General, Osaka
Announcement No. 6/2562
Closure of visa and consular sections on 17 May 2019

Please be informed that the visa and consular sections of the Royal Thai
Consulate-General will be closed on 17 May 2019.

Visa applicants on Thursday 16 May 2019 are kindly advised to collect their
passports in the afternoon of Monday 20 May 2019 during 13.30-15.00 hrs.

22 April B.E. 2562(2019)
Mr.Naruchai Ninnad

Deputy Consul- General

Acting Consul-General



